
Please accept this email as testimony for Mr Tiffany before the Senate Resource committee.  Mr Tiffany 

has been an engaged and tireless board member.  Mr Tiffany has a broad and in depth understanding of 

the guide and transporter operations and issues in Alaska.  Mr Tiffany has chaired several 

subcommittees and has always accomplished his assigned tasks on time and has done a thorough job of 

research on the subject matter.  He has recommended further action on several regulation projects. He 

has also has recommended no further action when it appears the regulation project will provide no clear 

benefit the the State or have current statute limitations.  Mr Tiffany has a thorough understanding of 

our debt and is actively engaged in monitoring our repayment plan and committed to meet our goals 

before our deadline. 

 

In conclusion Mr Tiffany is a valuable and pragmatic member of the board and his continued service will 

be beneficial to the State and our occupation. 

 

Kelly Vrem 

Chairman Big Game Commercial Services Board 

 


